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Mon, Sep 23, 2019 at 9:59 PM

To Clerk.CPS@lacity.org I oppose the proposed building of a 7 story apartment building for the homeless in the city of 
Chatsworth Ca. At Topanga and Devenshire Blvd as per council file # 17-0090-S8.

George Wetzel

Sent from my iPad
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September 23 2019
Clerk.CPS@lacity.org

There is a building on Day St. in Tujunga to house the homeless which they (refused) to 
occupy because of rules. No drugs, alcohol or pets. (How can people who can’t feed them­
selves care for pets??) and they were not allowed to bring their stolen grocery Carts full of 
garbage into the facility.

That building is now apartment rentals. These people are a portion of society who 
refuse to obey rules. Fix that situation! Then talk about building places to house them. Not in 
an area near schools and parks or in a situation like a seven story building near and able to 
look into peoples homes and yards.

Put 1.2 Billion Dollars from Prop.HHH into an uninhabited area so they can take care of 
each other. These people are out of control in civilized communities. Housing them should be 
under strict supervision where they have to prove their responsibility, not infringe on the rights 
of others or on their safety.

Respectfully Submitted

George A. Wetzel
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